Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Friday, March 18, 2011 3:01 PM

To: 'ssepehresg@gmail.com’

Cc: jennifer.c.sedlachek@exxonmobil.com; Paula M. Sime; mashpetroleum@yahoo.com;
Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Subject: RO491, Exxon #7-3006, 720 High St., Oakland, CA

Dear Ms. Sepehr,

We have received your letters dated February 15 and March 15, 2011 requesting that Alameda County issue a “No
Further Action” letter and will respond to your letters within our allotted 60 day timeframe.
Regards,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Pky.

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510-639-1287

Fax: 510-337-9335

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm




